
Allamuchy Township School 
PO Box J, 20 Johnsonburg Road 

Allamuchy, NJ 07820 
 

Melissa Sabol, Principal/CST Director    (908) 852-1894 ext 302 
Marilou Tshudy, CST Coordinator    (908) 852-1894 ext 158 

 

June 10, 2020 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

Each school year every Kindergarten student is screened by the Speech/Language Specialist, 
with parent/guardian permission, in order to evaluate each child’s current speech/language 
ability.  

Your son/daughter will be seen during the school day at the Mountain Villa School and the 
screenings will be completed by the end of September 2020 pending executive order from the NJ 
governor. 

You will be notified if your child needs further evaluations. No child will be seen for speech 
therapy until you are notified and give permission. Please complete the lower portion of this 
letter and return it to school by June 15, 2020. If you have any questions please call the school 
Child Study Team office at (908) 852-1894, ext. 158 or contact through email 
mtshudy@aes.k12.nj.us 

 

Thank you, 

Marilou Tshudy, CST Coordinator 

 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ 

(Please Check One) 

_____ I hereby give permission for my son/daughter to participate in the Allamuchy 
Kindergarten Speech/Language Screening. 

_____ I hereby do not give permission for my son/daughter to participate in the Allamuchy 
Kindergarten Speech/Language Screening. 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature: ___________________________________Date: _______________ 
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